Kenai Peninsula Borough
Solid Waste Department

MEMORANDUM

10:  Charlle Pierce, KPB Mayor d/ﬁ/
THRU: John Hedges, Purchasing and Contracting Dlrec%%

THRU:  Jack Maryolt, SWD Directd./Y)
FROM:  Brian Smith, CPL ManagerE>-
DATE: February §, 2020

RE: NC Machinery Sole Source Walver

The Kenai Peninsula Borough Solid Waste Department needs extensive
undercarriage repairs on the CPL Cat D8T. NC Machinery is the designated
service shop for this piece of equipment. This equipment is under warranty which
requires both service and paris be provided by the dealer.

The repair is time sensitive because this plece of equipment is vital for landfill
functions.

FINANCE DEPARTMENT
FUNDS VERIFIED

Acct. No: 220.32122.00000427°" = 43150
Amount: §

By: ’AJ« Date: 9/?’ 20
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